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I do not agree with placing homeless people in our parks. The parks are meant for everyone. If the
homeless are placed in the parks they will deter many people from enjoying the park. The parks will
become a cesspool of filth that the homeless seem to not want to clean up any of the areas they take
over I strongly object to the proposed idea of placing homeless in our parks
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